
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 15th September 2023 

This Week…  
Has flown by! The classroom has been a buzz of activity, fun and laughter! 
We’ve completed our phonic assessments and are ready to begin our Phonics 
lessons next week with Reception.   
 
Miss Whittingham was very excited to teach the class on Wednesday whilst 
I was attending a conference in Manchester.  She said the children were 
delightful and brilliant! Well done EYFS, I’m so proud. 
 
We’ve had a poorly Mrs Hampshire this week, so we had the pleasure of Mrs 
Boyd helping us in EYFS.  She always loves coming into our class and this 
week has been no exception.  We’ve had a very musical week, learning 
about different instruments and how we can make loud and quiet sounds 
and play fast and slowly.  The children were in their element playing the 
instruments, even going on a musical march outside.  We hope Mrs 
Hampshire is feeling better next week, she’s been missed. 
 
We had our first Jigsaw PSHE session this week. The children sat beautifully 
in a circle whilst we practised rainbow breathing and listened to the chime 
as the sound faded. We talked about how in some ways we are all the same 
but in others we are different and that this is what makes the school a 
wonderful place to be. 
 
Next Week…  

We will begin our phonics teaching, further information on the teaching of 
reading is now on the class web page ‘EYFS Welcome Meeting September 
2023’.  Thank you to those parents who were able to make it to the meeting 
this morning.  
 
More News…  
Tapestry – I think we have everyone up and running which is fabulous! As I 
said last week, please keep a regular eye on your child’s account as I do put 
messages on there for parents as well as adding observations.   
   
Many thanks for all your support, have a great weekend. 
 
Mrs Madden  
 

 
 


